
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 95.33% 

Sycamores – 98.35% 

Poplars – 98.67% 

Maples –95.87% 

Elms – 98.36% 

Hawthorns – 97.00% 

Chestnuts – 96.06% 

 

Well done to Miss 

Givens’ class this week.  

 

 

 
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – We have made some shape trains this week and have been blown away by 2D shape 

knowledge. We have also thought about how we look after the world for Earth Day. 

Saplings – We have enjoyed reading ‘The Day the Crayons Cam Home’ this week and we have 

had some super imaginative ideas about the places we would like to visit.  

Sycamores – We enjoyed having our adults in school this week for the drop-in. We completed 

work all about plants.  

Poplars – A super fractions week! Keep up the great learning. Could you find any facts about 

jaguars for Tuesday? 

Maples – We have done some excellent work on fractions this week, completing some very tricky 

challenges! 

Elms – This week, Year 4 have worked really hard to infer more information about a character by 

reading between the lines and hunting for clues in the text. This is a really tricky skill and they 

have made loads of progress! Well done everyone! 

Hawthorns – Year 5 have amazed me with their ability to find and apply powerful vocabulary in 

their descriptive writing this week.  

Chestnuts – The children have really outdone themselves this week with how they have worked 

with SATS’s revision. Superstars!  

The weeks are certainly flying by now.  

Well done to our footballers in KS2 who picked up 6 more points 

in the league campaign. They sit up in 4th with a few games to 

go.  

I must mention our fantastic Y6 class who are preparing for their 

SATs in earnest. Their hard work and dedication to their learning 

is absolutely fantastic and there is a real energy around Mrs 

Teer’s class whenever I go in. 

I’m sure their hard work will pay off in just over a weeks’ time.  

Have a lovely extended weekend. Mr Moran. 

 

Special mentions this week go to Charlotte A for winning the final with her football team, Nathan A for being man of the match in futsal, Rosie D for placing 4th in 

her Northern Gymnastics competition, Charlotte D for placing 5th in her Northern Gymnastics competition, Lucy and Ella W for competing in a gymnastics 

competition and Ella placed 3rd and Lucy got her level 3 award, Eva P for winning a medal in a gymnastics competition and achieving level 1 in vault, rebound and 

floor work, Alice K for settling in to school nursery brilliantly (mam, dad and grandma are very proud!), Mia M for placing 1st in her dance competition, Rhys G for 

passing level 4 swimming, Ewan G for helping his brother with his homework and reading, Layton I for scoring his first goal of the season and winning man of the 

match, Maddie L for multiple 1st places in her recent dance competition and for being invited to dance in the supreme section for her lyrical dance, Nora Mae B 

for trying hard and achieving her goals in maths and to Oliver C, Aidan A, Layton I and James S for having a fabulous first season for Bedlington Lions U7’s, 

winning 15 games out of 20 and to Oliver who scored a fantastic 50 goals in the season and Matthew L for his start award where he successfully capsized his 

kayak in very cold, moving water.  Well done everyone!  

 


